NEIGHBORHOOD PLANNING UPDATE NEWS

May 2009



May 9 Town Hall Meeting in the MLK at Holly Street (Othello) neighborhood



May 16 Town Hall Meeting in the North Rainier neighborhood

Thank-you

Thank you to the many community members who attended town hall meetings in the MLK at Holly Street (Othello) and North Rainier neighborhoods this month.

Building on recommendations from meetings held this March and ongoing outreach, participants provided important guidance on:

- ways to make our communities more walkable and bike friendly
- how to improve parks and open spaces
- strengthening neighborhood centers--including centers that beginning July 18 will include light rail service.

The next town hall meeting

will be held in the North Beacon Hill neighborhood:

May 30th, 2009 9 a.m. - 2 p.m. El Centro de la Raza 2524 16th Avenue South

Next steps

During June and July the City's Neighborhood Planning team will develop options and alternative designs responding to community comments and guidance. Over the summer the team will continue to check in with the community, returning later this fall with more specific recommendations.

Keep in touch

You can stay up to date on progress by visiting our website at:

www.seattle.gov/dpd/Planning/Neighborhood_Planning